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Plant Issue Scheme
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Since the 1930

Welcome to the neighbourhood

If you have purchased a new residential block of land in the ACT you are entitled to a free allocation of plants from the Yarralumla Nursery. The ACT Government provides these plants, not only to help you beautify your new home and your suburb, but to help establish a sustainable garden made up of plant suitable for our climate. There is no cost to the householder.
Am I eligible for an allocation of plants under the Scheme?

The allocation of plants is available for two years from the date of signing the land purchase agreement. This eligibility is transferable if the land is sold during this period. For allocation to newly completed government owned homes, tenants should contact the Housing ACT, within the 
Community Services Directorate.
What is my plant allocation?

Plants to the value of $220 per block can be selected by choosing one of the following three packages:
• Package A: 20 x 140mm pots

• Package B: 10 x 200mm pots

• Package C: 10 x 140mm and 5 x 200mm pots.
How do I collect my allocation of plants?
Plants need to be collected from the Yarralumla Nursery and the collection of the entire plant entitlement will be required at single pickup.

Landscapers cannot come on your behalf, the owner of the block will need to register and claim the plants.

What evidence do I need for the Plant Issue Scheme?

1. You will need to provide a current rates notice of the new property
2. Photographic personal identification

3. An original of one of the following legal documents:

• Settlement papers;

• Contract of sale (with stamp duty stamp); or

• Letter from your solicitor confirming settlement.
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How to get to Yarralumla Nursery:
Travel North along Banks St, Yarralumla and into Weston Park. Take the first turn on the left and then the first right. Enter the Yarralumla Nursery through the automatic boom gate and follow the plant issue signs to the dispatch office.
Registration and collection of plants can be done during the following times:

Weekdays: 9 am – 3 pm

Please note that we are CLOSED: 

Weekends and Public holidays

Contact us:
Phone: 
02 6207 2446

Email: 
yarr.nursery@act.gov.au
Website: 
www.tccs.act.gov.au

Address: 
Banks Street, Weston Park

Yarralumla, ACT, 2600
Yarralumla Nursery has been growing cool climate plants for
Canberra and the surrounding regions since 1914.

